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How do your experiences and ideas make you a good
candidate?
Grubb:
Twenty-seven years working for the city in a variety of capacities has
given me an excellent knowledge base of how city hall works best, and
how it needs to be run to achieve that. I have experience working with
and across all departments and levels. Streamlining and reorganizing
some areas of city hall will make it more efficient and have the added
benefit of saving the city and taxpayers money. Aggressive pursuit of
outside funding and appropriate development will further enable the city
to keep taxes down for its residents, and keep services at a high rate of
delivery. My ideas first and foremost are crafted to ensure the best
quality of life possible for residents, and I listen intently to what
residents and business owners tell me needs to be done.
Reynolds:
During my time on city council, we have worked to economically
revitalize our city and helped to lead Bethlehem to our strongest
financial position in decades. I have also introduced and implemented
initiatives related to neighborhood revitalization (Northside 2027),
economic redevelopment, sustainability, equality, technology and
transparency. Every one of those initiatives has been designed around
organizing, listening and bringing people together to create change. We
have brought together our families, small businesses, institutions
including our colleges and universities, the Bethlehem Area School
District and community organizations to respond to the priorities and
goals of our city. Coalition building is the most important part of the
mayor’s job and I have done that during my time in public office.

